
 

SPRINGFIELD TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 
February 3, 2025 

The Springfield Township Planning Commission held its regular meeting on February 3, 2025, at the 
Townhouse, 13300 Ridge Road, West Springfield.  The meeting was called to order at 7:05p.m.   

 
Nuisance Ordinance – The PC and BOS reviewed the newest draft presented by Gery Nietupski.  The PC reviewed 
the draft in detail at the January 13, 2025, meeting.  Their comments were forwarded to the BOS reviewed.  The BOS 
attended (tonight’s meeting) to provide their comments (see attached).  A notated copy will be forwarded to Gery 
Nietupski for review.  Based on the BOS comments, a revised draft will also be provided to Gery.  
 
Solar Ordinance – A copy of Venango’s ordinance will be emailed to the PC for review.  We need to act on this soon 
as well. 
 
Minutes – Paul Eagley moved to approve the January 13 2025, minutes.  Brian Barrante seconded; passed 
unanimously. 

Attendance:   Brian Barrante, Paul Eagley, Bob Bright, and Elwin Rhoades; Secretary, Meredith Borstorff.  Ken 
Zimmer and Chip Folletti were absent.  Supervisors Jeff Eaton, Luke Weldon, and Eric Taylor were also present. 

With no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Meredith L. Borstorff, Secretary 


